
 

 

SAC Meeting 

3:50-4:40 

Osceola Magnet School 

May 14, 2019 

Janine Jones called the meeting to order at 3:50.   Attendance: Scott Simpson, Janine Jones, Kevin Oberlink, Amber 

DelTufo, Cindy Rodriguez, Anna White, Melissa Brown, Michael Greto, Le Kooc, Craig McCoy, Jessica D’Elia, Cecilia 

Larroude Lloyd, Brian Holmes, Curtis Carpenter, Gina Medina Malave. Guests:  Emily Gurklis, Terri Rollins, and Janice 

McCord.  

A motion was made by Craig McCoy to add an item to the agenda, “Request for Funds”. Brian Holmes seconded the 

motion. 

Minutes Approval: A motion was made by Curtis Carpenter to approve the minutes and seconded by Craig McCoy. 

Fundraising: There will be a copy going home tomorrow in Wednesday folders regarding the Osceola Magnet School 

Investment Opportunity.  Nate Bruckner and others put this banner plan together.   

Request for Funds: Terri Rollins and the literacy committee was tasked to look at our Response to Intervention (RTI).  

We wanted to be sure that we have the tools needed to help our lowest quartile students.  We found that Leveled 

Literacy Intervention (LLI), is being used by every other school in the district.  She would like us to help us buy the “Gold 

System” to work with the “Blue System”, we already have, to make this program work most effectively. It is a one-time 

purchase.  There are also on-line resources.  It is researched based and includes a running record to track each student’s 

progress.  Terri Rollins has used it before and she is able to train teachers. The total request is $5984.00.  Curtis 

Carpenter made a motion to approve the funds and Brian Holmes seconded the motion.  It was approved unanimously. 

Principal’s Report: We are getting two new teachers next year- a 3rd grade Reading Interventionist and a second ESE 

teacher.  Many teachers, parents and administrators visited another school today in Palm Bay to look at the FUSE 

program and discuss how it could be implemented in our school. It is out of Northwestern University.  The focus would 

be for 4th and 5th grade students.  The initial cost is $17,000 and it costs about $5,000 a year. This is something we will 

consider implementing in the future. We are the South County Summer School site.  Liberty Magnet is the North County 

school.  Dr. Rendell has resigned, and the interim superintendent and a long-term deputy superintendent will be voted 

in tonight.  Melissa Brown has been PTA President for over 2 years and we are thankful for all she has done for our 

school. 

PTA Report:  New Board members have been voted in.  The PTA has given $16,000 to teachers and the school from their 

fundraising.  This is the last week the PTA store will be opened.  

Meeting was adjourned at 4:40. 

 


